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Kilbroney Integrated Primary School 
15 Cloughmore Road 

Rostrevor 
Co. Down 
BT34 3EL 

14th December 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are now in the final week of term and the spirit of Christmas is certainly visible within Kilbroney Integrated 
Primary School. I wish to thank all of the staff, parents and PTA for their hard work in ensuring that the last number 
of weeks have been a success. The pupils have worked very hard to practice for their Christmas performance which 
will be going online at 10 o’clock today. 
 
As a school we appreciate that everyone’s family circumstances are different and as we plan to spend Christmas with 
loved ones, many are worried about the risk of transmission to older or vulnerable family members. If you have any 
of these concerns, please feel free to contact the school and discuss these with us so we can explore alternative 
options. 
 
In our final week we continue to keep the spirit of Christmas alive. Along with many festive ‘in class’ activities, we 
have also organised the following:  
 

 Monday 14th December – Christmas Performances Launched Online 
 

 Wednesday 16th December – ‘Christmas Clear-out’ Book Drive 
 

 Friday 18th December – Christmas Class Parties for End of Term 
 
 
Christmas Holidays 
The school will close from 12 noon on Friday the 18th of December and re open on Monday the 4th of January. A 
staggered leaving time for Friday the 18th of December is outlined below. 
P1/P2/P3 – 11.55am 
P4/P5 – 12.05pm 
P6/P7 – 12.10pm 
 
Open Day 
Unfortunately, due to Covid regulations it has been advised not to hold an open day this year. We will be launching 
an open day video on our school website before the Christmas break. We would ask all prospective parents to note 
that open online enrolment for nursery and P1 pupils (September 2021) will commence from 7th January and closes 
12 noon Friday 29th January 2021. 
 
Wishing you a Merry Christmas from all of the staff at Kilbroney Integrated Primary School.  
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
M Thompson 
 

 


